»» Morning Worship Order

666 | Am Thine, O Lord
Welcome & Announcements

Prayer

344 Low in the Grave He Lay
The Lord’s Supper

Offering

375 Oh, the Depth and the Riches
886 On Jordan's Stormy Banks
Scripture Reading

Sermon

546 'Till the Storm Passes By
Closing

755 God Be with You

Evening Songs
TBA

Contact Information
Office -

740.695.3268
stcchurch@sbceglobal.net

Address

PO Box 308
47694 Reservoir Road
St. Clairsville, Ohio 43950

Shepherds
Jeff Bigler......... 740.827.3113
Dennie Green.....740.695.0079
Rob Miller.......... 740.310.9880
Jerry Moore....... 304.639.4720

Deacons
Jason Baker...... 740.579.2020
Physical Facilities

Darin Clark...... 740.695.1343
Benevolence, Physical Facilities
& Worship

Randy Gallagher.740.312.0500
Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson.....740.391.0083
Physical Facilities & Youth

Jamie Judge.......740.526.0392
Education, Physical Facilities

Scott McDiffitt....740.359.7656
Education & Youth

Tim McKeen....... 304.270.8250
Education, Finance, Youth

Mike Slatt........... 740.695.9929
Benevolence, Finance
& Physical Facilities

Fami1I¥

Newsletter

ank You for joining us!

#St. Clairsville
Church o Christ .

; ,k Records

. for the week of August 4, 2019
| Sunday Bible Class 105
Sunday AM Worship. L gl
Sunday VBS iy 130
Wednesday VBS 113
Contribution : $5,202

Worship Gatherings
Sunday — 10am

»» Gathering Times

Bible Classes for all ages
~ Sunday — 9am
Wednesday — 7pm

wifi password: stcfamily
website: stcchurch.org
Find us on Facebook!

// August 11, 2019



Welcome!

To our guests:

, We are so glad to have you with us today,
and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope
and prayer is that you will be both encouraged
and challenged in your faith & your seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would
love to have you join us as we seek God and
 strive to. follow Jesus. If you have any questtons,

, please don’t hesttate to ask sema ne. We would love to study with you about

Nursery Available
We have a nursery
available for ages 0-2,
and a training room. If
you are a parent or
caregiver, feel free to
make use of them!

Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Kristin Bass is requesting prayers to find
balance working two jobs. Tyson Frye has a deficiency called Alpha 1.
Please keep him and his family in your prayers. Angela Harold's brother
Dan Wable's son was born early and has fluid around is lungs. Jim Yontz
received good news this past week for his surgery on his heart valve.
They will be able to do the surgery on his valve through his leg. They will
be placing a new valve inside the old one. His surgery will be sometime
this month.

On-going prayers needed: Louise Craft, Bob Digiandomenico, Randy
Gallagher, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn, Ed & Donna Hirauk, Jamie
Thornburg-Huggins (Bill & Pat Rices' friend), Charles & Peg Lucas, Judy
McMillan, Donna Morris, Pat Rice, Karen Thomas & Jacob Zink.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin),
C.J. Harding (Terry Fitch’s step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice’s son-
in-law) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue
Daley, Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

> News & Information

Baptism
We celebrate with Parker Hay (Randy &
Lisa Gallagher's grandson) who was
baptized into Christ this past Tuesday
night following VBS. We congratulate
Parker & all his family and welcome
him to the body of Christ.

Ladies Bible Class

The ladies class will begin in
September for the fall quarter. They
chose the book, The "Go" Statements
of Jesus. If you would like a book,
please place your name on a slip of
paper in the basket on the table in the
foyer by August 21st.

Vacation Bible School
VBS 2019 was a success! Thank you
to everyone who helped in anyway!
The attendance record is as follows:

Sunday: 130
Monday: 121
Tuesday: 118
Wednesday: 113

Fall Quarter Teachers
The Fall teaching quarter begins in
September. There are still a few
classes that need teachers. If you can
help teach, please sign up on the
bulletin board outside the office.

Hearing Assistance Devices
We have hearing assistance devices
available for those that may need them.
If you are in need of assistance, please
see an Usher.

Wednesday Night Classes

On Wednesday nights, we offer classes
for all ages at 7pm. Our kid’s ministry
has classes for each age group in the
classroom wing. The adults meet in the
auditorium to study the Scriptures
together. Wednesday nights are a great
way to get engaged with the church
family and grow in your faith. If you
haven’t already, make plans to join us
on Wednesdays at 7pm.

Get Involved
One of the best ways to grow
spiritually is to get involved serving the
church. There are all kinds of ways to
get involved! Get plugged in today!

* Pray for those who are sick and
hurting, and send cards to them.

» Take food or provide other
assistance to the sick or grieving.

* Go out of your way to welcome
guests in our worship gatherings.

¢+ Pass out invitation cards.

* Volunteer to teach or be a helper in a
children's class.

 All you need is a love of God and a
desire to serve!

« Visit, call, and write our shut-ins.

+ Come up with creative ways we can
fulfill our mission to love God and
loving people in practical &
intentional ways.

+ Help out in our nursery.

Connection Cards
If you are visiting with us today, we would love
to get connected! There are connection cards
in the back of the pews. Would you fill one out
and place it in the offering tray or give it to one
of our leaders?




